
You are invited to 

 

Mother’s Day Maths Mayhem  
 

On Friday 24th March 

9.10am-10.30am 

 

Please go to your child's class at 9.00am and 

sign in on the class sheet.  If you have more 
than one child in school you may work with 

all your children in the younger sibling’s 
class.  

 

Please note that if any mothers are unable to 

attend you can always send another 
relative/family friend. 

 

Unfortunately due to limited space in the 

classrooms we are unable to accommodate 
any other siblings (apart from babies in 

slings or carriers – no pushchairs or buggies) 
or more than one adult per child. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 
Friday! 


